
From:  Ronald Leonhardt 

To: rleonh 

Date:  12/15/2004 9:39:13 PM 

Subject:  Further revised mailing policy 

 

After consultation with several chairmen this afternoon, I have drafted the 

attached substitute 2 to bring to the table at Steering and Rules.  Instead of 

limiting each council member to 2 district-wide newsletters annually with a cap 

of $15,000 total cost, it simply provides that each council member will have $15,000 

annually for production and distribution of newsletters (no maximum number 

specified).  This would allow for the production of newsletters targeted to only 

certain areas of a district, or only certain persons, and thus maybe allowing 

for more than 2 to be produced and mailed with the $15,000.  This was suggested 

by Ald. Davis and agreed to by Alds. Hines, Murphy and D'Amato. 

 

Ronald D. Leonhardt, City Clerk 

200 E. Wells St., Rm. 205 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

rleonh@milwaukee.gov 

PH:  414-286-2221 

Fax: 414-286-3456 

 

CC: chill,jpecor,warnol,tmacdo 


